
   
  

 

 
1701/ 1702, 17TH Floor, ‘A’ Wing, Lotus Corporate Park, Western Express Highway, 

Goregaon (E), Mumbai – 400 063 | CIN: L65990MH1961PLC012227 
Tel: 22-42461300, Website: www.mangalfincorp.com info@mangalfincorp.com 

Date: 18th October, 2023 
 
To, 
The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited        
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,       
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Scrip Code: 505850 
Scrip Id:  MANCREDIT 

 

Sub.: Intimation under Regulation 31A of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI Listing 
Regulations)  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

This has reference to our announcement dated 17th August, 2023 regarding reclassification request 
received from Shree Jaisal Electronics and Industries Limited read with subsequent announcement 
made on 18th August, 2023 regarding Board approval for such reclassification, we wish to inform 
that the Company has made an application to Stock Exchange (BSE Limited) today i.e. 18th October, 
2023 for obtaining approval towards reclassification of Shree Jaisal Electronics and Industries 
Limited from ‘Promoter Group’ to ‘Public’ category under Regulation 31A of SEBI Listing 
Regulations. 

Kindly take the above on records. 

Thanking you,  
Yours faithfully, 
For Mangal Credit and Fincorp Limited 
 
 
 
Meghraj Sohanlal Jain                     
Chairman & Managing Director                                    
DIN: 01311041                   
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